GENERAL MOTORS CORPORATION
Vehicle Structure & Safety Integration

June 16, 2008

Anthony Cooke, Esq.

Office of Chief Counsel
NHTSA

Suite W41-227

1200 New Jersey Avenue S.E.
Washington, D.C. 20580

Dear Mr. Cooke:

N070146A Supplement 2

NVS-212.pco
EAD07-013

GM is providing the attached Hilite International (Northen Stamping Division)
engineering documents in response to a request by NHTSA Office of Defect

Investigations on June 2, 2008.

Hilite is requesting confidential treatment of these documents in their attached letter.

This can be found in ATT_4_SPLR_CONF Disc.

If you require further information about this request, please do not hesitate to call me.

Attachments

Product Investigations

Mail Code: 480-210-G11 » 30001 Van Dyke « Warren, Ml 48090
NO70446A Supplement 2 Confidentiality Request

Sincerely,

e

Gay P. Kent
Director,
Product Investigations




